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City Manager’s Office 

October 26, 2023 

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

From: Dee Williams-Ridley, City Manager 

Re: Waterfront Specific Plan Update  

The Council worksession scheduled for November 2, 2023, has been rescheduled to January 
23, 2024, to provide more time for internal review.  

The next update to the draft Waterfront Specific Plan (WSP) is scheduled for publication on the 
projects official website  on Monday, October 30th.  Additional updates will be made prior to the 
Council presentation in January and will be posted on the project website. It is important to note, 
this information has been communicated to 1,244 subscribers to the WSP and Berkeley Pier 
with Ferry Access project lists. 

Community members are encouraged to read the Plan and send feedback to 
bmasp@cityofberkeley.info. 

cc: LaTanya Bellows, Deputy City Manager 
Anne Cardwell, Deputy City Manager 
Scott Ferris, Director, Parks, Recreation & Waterfront 
Farimah Brown, City Attorney 
Jenny Wong, City Auditor 
Mark Numainville, City Clerk 
Matthai Chakko, Assistant to the City Manager 
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